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Dear Parent/Carer                      4th April 2019

                

I am delighted to announce that, in partnership with our Parent/Carer Council, we will be holding a Summer Ball 

for our Leavers and our new S6 Pupils on Friday 21st June 2019 at Uphall Golf Club.  This is an opportunity 

for our senior pupils to celebrate the end of this academic year as a Cedarbank pupil, to look forward to what 

lies ahead, and to mark the departure and graduation from school of our School Leavers. 

 

In keeping with our practice, we have, as always, tried to keep costs to a minimum.  I’m sure you will agree that 

this event will be a night that our young people will treasure.  The tickets for the event include a disco and a 

buffet meal.  We would also like to present our young people with a Leaver’s Hoodie which will be subsidised 

from school funds. 

 

To this end, as part of our endeavours to subsidise the cost of this event our Parent/Carer council have 

arranged a number of fundraising activities which I would like to draw to your attention: 

 

1. Mr Miller has been given permission by his employer to do a fundraiser at Tesco Distribution Centre in 

Livingston.  He is therefore very kindly organising a Cake & Candy Sale on Friday 26th April.  The more 

donations we have for this event the more money we will raise for our Summer Ball.  Can I therefore 

take this opportunity to invite you to make a ‘sweet’ contribution to this sale.  All donations can be 

handed in to Cedarbank School building or CB@DCHS on Wednesday 24th or Thursday 25th April 2019.  

 

2. Mr Hume has pledged the very hair on his body to support our fundraising – ‘ouch’ I hear you cry! Yes, 

the dreaded wax is coming out! Dedication to the cause indeed!  Please see below for a link to the 

‘GoFundMe’ page that Mr Hume has set up.   I am sure you will agree that this is worth every penny that 

he will raise.  Please give your support and share his page with your family, friends and work colleagues – 

every little counts.    https://www.gofundme.com/garry039s-full-body-wax 

 

3. We have applied for another bag-packing slot at one of our local supermarkets so fingers crossed we 

are successful with this. 

 

4. We will be providing the opportunity for all of our pupils in s4 – s6 to take part in a small fundraising 

event of their choice – details to follow! 

 

Thank you in advance, as always, for your tremendous support.  May I take this opportunity to wish you and your 

family a wonderful Easter break.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Louise Queen 
Depute Head Teacher 

https://www.gofundme.com/garry039s-full-body-wax
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